
February 12, 2021 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re:  Small Generator Facility 
      Interconnections - 2020 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-Dakota) hereby reports there were no 
small generator facility interconnections on Montana-Dakota’s South Dakota 
electric system in calendar year 2020. This report is submitted in accordance 
with 20:10:36:63 ARSD.  

Please contact me at 701-222-7855 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Travis R. Jacobson

Travis R. Jacobson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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